
Research Travel Incentive Program 

 

This program assists faculty with travel costs associated with research, particularly when 

presenting the results of scholarly work at professional meetings.  RTI funds are aimed at 

supplementing funds provided through other programs on campus.  Faculty members wishing 

to apply submit a one-page abstract detailing the need for travel, how it relates to an 

established research agenda, and the expected outcomes of the travel.  The application is 

reviewed by the department chair and the dean for approval.  The dean forwards the 

paperwork, with a recommendation for a funding level not to exceed $500, to the Office of the 

Provost. 


